
 

 
Our Logo 
 
The logo is an important part of the work of the 
Construction Dust Partnership (CDP). It promotes 
our aims and objectives. We are proud of it and 
therefore ask that you treat it with respect. 
 
 
Use of the logo 
 
The logo is free for existing members of the Construction Dust Partnership to 
use where the following conditions are met: 
– It is used in connection with work that promotes the aims and objectives of 

the Partnership 
– It is accompanied by the following statements: 

‘Supporting the work of the Construction Dust Partnership’ 
‘For more information see the Construction Dust Partnership Website’ 

– It is only used to promote factual information and not expressions of policy 
positions by members 

– It is not used for commercial benefit or gain 
– It is accompanied by the following statement: 

‘Third parties who wish to use the logo should meet the above conditions and 
apply to the CDP for agreement.’  

 
We welcome the opportunity for other non-members to promote the work of 
the Construction Dust Partnership, though you will need to contact the CDP 
through a member to seek agreement to use the logo.   
 

Thank you 


